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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
VIRTUES  
The virtues this half-term are attentive and discerning.  
We need to be attentive to the big and small things. Being attentive takes practice. Once 
we develop the habit of being attentive, we can begin to discern what is good for us and 
what is not; and what God calls us to be, and to do. 
 

Rec Maci- Leigh Y1 Ramin Y2 Alex 

Y3 Pheobe Y4 Corey Y5 Skye- Louise 

Y6 Frederiko 

 
 
BENCH OF HONOUR 
These children were chosen by their class teachers: 
 

Rec Caoimhe & John Wesley Y1 Alexandra & Lexi  Y2 Chelsea & Paanya 

Y3 Jamin & Ciaragh Y4 Seb & Emily Y5 Kyani & Orlaith 

Y6 A.J & Mollie 

 
 
WELL DONE!    
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Our attendance this week was 96%. The class with the highest attendance was Y3 with 100%. 
 Well done! 
  

 
SPORTS DAY (Y1- Y6) 
Sports day is next Wednesday at 1.45 and it looks like it’s going to be hot! 
Please come and support the children in this annual event! 
Parents please make sure your child brings in a hat and sun cream and plenty 
of water. 
 
TRIPS  
We want the children to participate in lots of events this term at St Paul’s and trips are 
an important part. We appreciate that it is expensive, however it is heavily subsidised 
by school. There are some outstanding payments for trips. Please log on to ParentPay 
to view your outstanding balances and make a payment. Thank you. 
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TUCK 
Please see attached letter concerning morning snack as from Monday 25th June. 
 
TAX FREE CHILD CARE 
Please see letter coming home tonight, regarding tax free child care for those who use 
our breakfast and afterschool club provision. 
 
BIKEABILITY  
Y6 have had training about riding their bikes safely. They began on the first day by riding 
around the playground and then ventured onto the roads and during their sessions they 
have developed their awareness of traffic and learned general road sense. They all 
achieved level 2. 
 
HEALTHY PLATES 
A big thankyou to all the children who worked with their parents to design a 

healthy meal on a plate. We had over 70 entries showing some delicious and 

balanced meals. Congratulations to Reception, Year 2 and Year 3 for having the 

most entries. We are sure they will enjoy their reward of fun time on the field.  

LUNCH-TIME AWARDS     
During lunch time the children are given a raffle ticket by a Lunch-time supervisor for 
good behaviour.  
This raffle is held every week and was won this week by:  
 

Y1 Emilia Y2 Eghosa Y3 Nathan 

Y4 Angel Y5 Julianna Y6 Elijah 

  
 
A GOOD READ    
This week’s book has been recommended by Aisosa Y1 - ‘A Day at the 
Animal Airport, by Sharon Rentta.  
“I really enjoy these books as my favourite characters are in there.” 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
           

 

              

    

    

    

 

 

Dates to the end of term…  

 27th June- Sports Day (Y1- Y6) 

 29th June – Whole School Retreat 

 4th July – Transition day 

 10th July – Y6 Leavers Assembly 

 12th July – Safari Park 

 17th July – EYFS Umberslade Farm 

 19th July – End of term Mass/ 
Y6 Leavers’ Picnic 

 20th July – Summer Holidays 

 
 

Dear God 
Make us grow in love for you and one 
another, 
and give us the courage and strength 
to do your will on earth, 
so that your kingdom may come. 
Amen. 
 
 
 


